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DATE: November 28, 2000 
TO: Chairman, J, Terry Deason 

Commissioner E. Leon Jacobs, Jr. 
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Kathleen Arant, Division of Competitive Servic;tx 

RE: DOCKET NO. 001352-TP - (Item 2K, Consent Agenda) Request by 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of the 
negotiated agreement wi th PointeCom, Inc. d/b/a Telscape 
Communications 

At the November 7, 2000, Agenda Conference, the Commission 
approved the interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth) 
and PointeCom, Inc. d/b/a Tel scape Telecommunicat ions, Inc. On 
November 27, 2000, however, BellSouth filed for withdrawal of the 
original request for approval of the agreement. Staff will be 
filing a recommendation for the December 19, 2000, Agenda 
Conference to address the company's request for withdrawal. 

For the reasons described above, the Order approving the 
interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement, due 
to be filed on November 27, 2000, will not be issued. Upon the 
disposition of this matter on the December 19th Agenda Conference, 
an order consistent with the Commission's decision will be issued. 

Should you have any questions concerning this memorandum, 
please contact Kimberley Pena or Wayne Knight. 
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November 27,2000 

MS. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Diviaion of Recorda and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassss. Florida 32399 

RE: Dacket 001352-TP Requtst by BellSouth Telecommunications, inc. for 
approval of the negotiated interconnection Agreement with PoinbCom. inc. 
d/b/a Telacap Communications. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On September 11,2000. BellSouth Tekcommunications, Inc. and PointeCom, Inc. d/b/a 
Telscape Communicatlonm flied on Interconnection agreement to be approved by the 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

We mapetcffully request to withdrew thk agrement. PoInteCom. Inc.'s dh/a is not 
certificated with the Florida Public Service Commission as of this date. WO am sow for 
any incogvenibnce this may have cauaed. 

If you have any further questions, plea- do not hesitate to call. 

Youre very truly. 

Dibctor - &ulatory Reiationa 
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